
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

CITY OF PRINEVILLE AND CROOK COUNTY JOINT MEETING 

OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC INPUT REGARDING STRATEGIC INVESTMENT 

PROGRAM (SIP) AGREEMENT  

 

 

On April 12, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at the Prineville City Hall, the Prineville City Council and Crook 

County Court will hold a Public Hearing during a joint meeting of the two governing bodies to 

consider a proposed application from EdgeConneX, Inc. to Business Oregon, an agency of the 

State of Oregon, for a property tax exemption under the state’s Strategic Investment Program 

(SIP).  The State’s application process requires an agreement between EdgeConneX, Inc., the 

City of Prineville, and Crook County to set out the exemption terms in accordance with state law.  

No final decisions have been made by the City or County at this juncture and none will be made 

at this meeting.  The public hearing is an opportunity for the community to learn more about the 

program, EdgeConneX, Inc’s application and plans, and to provide interested persons an 

opportunity to comment on the proposed application and exemption.  Neither jurisdictions will 

vote during the public hearing.  Written comments may be submitted to City Council by mail at 

City of Prineville, ATTN: Lisa Morgan, 387 NE Third Street, Prineville, Oregon 97754, or by 

email at cityhall@cityofprineville.com; or submitted to the Crook County Court at 300 NE Third 

Street, Prineville, Oregon 97754, or by email to amy.albert@co.crook.or.us.   Any written 

comments must be received no later than April 12, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. and must include the 

sender’s name and address.   
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